Minutes of Meeting thiia JUL
Pathway Committee
March 18, 2014
8:00 PM, Room 112, Town Hall

The meeting was called to order at approximately 8:00 p.m. Present were Committee Members
Anne Staples, Ken Cadman, Kevin Cafferty, Pat Palzkill, Jim Kelliher, Beb-Woedill, Brendan
Sullivan, BrendanReeupere-(alt) and Pam Brake (alt). The meeting was held in the Planning
Office.

Pathway Middle School to Town Center

Phase 2A: Conservation has requested several additional sections of Boardwalk which will add
approximately $30,000 to the cost, but there would be less wetland impacts, construction would
be less complicated and neighbors would be less impacted.

Member Sullivan moved fo approve the changes to the plan. The motion was approved 6-0.

The resident at 221 Forest Street has directed us to a survey done in 1981 that indicates that the
stone wall is the property line. This is not consistent with the survey that Horsley Witten did but
the plans will be adjusted to eliminate any shift of the wall. A swale and small infiltration basin
will also be installed to control stormwater.

Phase 2B: CPC approved funding for $400,000 on 3/13/14 to get to Miller Woods with the
understanding that Pathways will request funding for a further extension at the next Town
Meeting.

Public Hearing with Conservation Commission

I certify that the above minutes were reviewed and approved by the majority vote by the Pathways
Committee on July 29, 2015. ‘
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